
Blogs 
April 25, 2023
Biden Administration Seeks Comment on How To Improve AI Accountability

The recent dramatic growth of artificial intelligence technologies continues to be a focus of the Biden
administration. The National Telecommunications and Information Administration, a federal agency within the
U.S. Department of Commerce, recently issued a Request for Comment that seeks public comment on system
accountability measures and policies for AI systems, including (1) the definition and objectives of trustworthy
AI, (2) the mechanisms, assessments, and other policy considerations for trustworthy AI, and (3) specific
questions on AI accountability.

Comments are due on June 12, 2023.

Read more.
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